VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Parker, Christie [Parker.Christie@leg.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2009 11:48 AM
To: Dye, Dave; Paananen, Ron

Subject: Viaduct grade
Importance: High

What will the grade be for the ends of the bored tunnel. | believe I've been told 6% on both the north end and the
south end. Could you please confirm or provide alternate information?

Thanks,
Christie

7/14/2009



